
RED ELECTRIC TRAIL: EAST OF ALPENROSE 
DESIGN AND                        PLANNING 

Notification of Closure:
• The informal trail (part of the “Red Electric Trail”) located 

behind Pendleton Park and Hayhurst Elementary School will 
be closed for periods outlined below. Please use alternate 
routes.

• Contractors with Portland Parks & Recreation will clear 
nuisance trees and hazardous under story limbs, deadwood, 
and vines.

• A survey crew will measure the area to help us understand the 
site’s topography and create a foundation for the trail’s future 
design.

For more information, updates, or to get involved go to:
portland.gov/parks/ret

For questions contact Project Manager, Lora Lillard 
at: lora.lillard@portlandoregon.gov  |  503-200-9924




